
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
19 May 2022 
 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
Year 11 Physics Revision Sessions  
 
Year 11 students are invited to participate in a guided revision session for Physics during half term. 
These sessions will take place via Teams on Tuesday 31 May.  
 

• Separate Science (Triple)  10.00 - 11.30am 
 

• Combined Science (Trilogy)  12.00 - 13.30pm 
 
Mrs Wicks will send a Teams invite next week. Students will need to accept this and then join via 
their calendar on Teams at the correct time should they wish to participate.  We ask that students 
have their cameras and microphones off, unless invited to contribute, in order to make the session 
as smooth as possible. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A. Beasley     
Assistant Headteacher    
 

 
 
 


